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Board of Directors 
President:         Alex Havasy 
Vice President:         Alfred Jan 
Treasurer:         Greg Alexander 
Recorder:         Matt Courtney 

Members at large: 
Pam Erwin        Paul Gilbert  

Ray Sundby        Herman Winick 

 

Mailing Address: 
  Humanist Community 
  1111 W. El Camino Real, 
  Ste 109-343 
  Sunnyvale, CA 94087 

 

Happy Birthday 
Thomas Bergstrom Vince Kapral 
Cherie Matie Long Jerry Missel 
Robert Paquin  Helmut Schott 

Special Thanks 
Ambassadors’ Club   $1000 
Matt Courtney 
Pamela Erwin 
Herman Winick 

Presidents’ Club   $500 
Jeff Justice 
Robert Wallace 

Kindly Consider a 
Monthly Donation! 
 
 

HCSV Social Action  
Committee Report 

The Social Action Committee of the Humanist 
Community is working to support a couple of the 
activities of the UU’s of Sunnyvale. We are cooking 
dinner entrees and providing set-up and serving for 
their 3rd Tuesday slot at the Home First shelter in 
Sunnyvale. We are also looking to bring one aspect of 
their Climate Action Team to the Humanists attention: 
the Meatless Monday Initiative. We have some 
information available at the greeters table and plan to 
supply more. We hope to host an Eco-conscious 
Vegetarian buffet after one of the forums in September 
or October to demonstrate some meatless dishes. 
Recipe info and meal planning info also at the greeter 
table.  

In recent years, voter suppression and voter list purging have 
disenfranchised millions of citizens, especially voters of color 
in southern states. Reclaim Our Vote is organized by the 

Center for Common Ground (based in Virginia), in conjunction 
with the NAACP, Mi Familia Vota, DemLabs, and Black 
Voters Matter, and is contacting voters in communities of 
color in several voter suppression states. We also postcard, 
canvas, do rides to the polls and voter protection, and we will 
soon add textbanking. We plan to host two Reclaim Our Vote 
post card events: Thursday evening August 8th 7-9pm and 
Saturday August 10th 2-4PM. There are a couple of other 
groups invited so we should have enough to do 300 cards. 
Let me know if you would be interested and able to attend 
either date. I will follow up with Meet Up once finalized. There 
will be many of these events in the coming year so no issue if 
you cannot do this one. 

- Chris Vogdes     
Chair, Social Action Committee 
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